
 

 

 

                    

                  

    
  

 
Dear parents/ carers,  
 
School Nurse Drop In 
 
Once a month, the school nurse comes into school to offer a ‘drop-in session’ for parents and carers. They 
are there to offer support and answer any questions you may have about your child’s health and 
development.  
 
We know how difficult it is to get a GP appointment at the moment as services are so stretched, so we 
feel having a school nurse come into school is a really useful way to ask for some support and advice.  
 
The school nurse will be coming into school on Monday 10th  March from 8:45am. 

 
You can use this time to speak to the nurse about,  
 

 Speech and Language 
 Asthma  
 Allergies including intolerances  
 Healthy/ Picky Eating 
 General Health  

 
Plus, anything else you feel the nurse may be able to support 
you with.  
 
We hope to see you there!  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Emma Murphy 
Inclusion Officer

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


